
Regarding Landscaping Enhancements 

Dec. 2021 

 

The new landscape enhancements were completed. The area is considered common space per the 

bylaws. Please refrain from placing items on the sod, including but not limited too; solar lighting, edging, 

fencing border, etc. (2) plants can be placed on the stoop of the entrance by your front door. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation. We are looking forward to 2022! 


